
Announcements: 
 

All in person church activities have been cancelled for 
now. But some events will be rescheduled. Please pray for 

leadership as decisions are made! 
 
Messenger Subscriptions: The Messenger is the Church of 
the Brethren magazine with articles on church, district, 
national, and international news. Renew or become a new 
subscriber. Subscriptions are due by March 29th. Please see 
Connie Miller, Messenger Agent, to order and payment is due 
when bill is received from the publisher. Prices:  Church 
Club is $14.50/year, 2 years  for $27.00. First-time 
Subscription is $7.25/year. $1.25 per issue for college 
students, or $10.00 for 8 months. 
 
Please pray for the family and friends of Minnie Barkley. 
Minnie was one of Maple Spring’s oldest living members and 
she has now gone home to the Lord. Due to the current health 
concerns, there will not be a public service. A memorial 
service will be scheduled at a future date. 
 
LAST SUNDAY 
Worship Service – 80 
$    188.00 Total cash offering 
   2,177.00 Total envelope/check offerings  
   2,365.00 Unified Budget 
         32 Number of envelopes/checks 
   2,365.00 Total Unified Budget ($5,113 needed) 
        73.75 CWS – Blanket Fund 
        25.00 One Great Hour of Sharing 
          8.00 Pictorial Directory Sales 
        34.19 Staples 
        10.00 Building Fund 
        50.00 Parking Lot Fund 


